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As part of our Health and Well Being last term, we had fun doing Jammin’ Fitness and also enjoyed a Judo taster session.  We also enjoyed trim trail sessions and games outside when it was sunny. This term we will be doing Athletics as part of our PE. Please remember to return PE kits as some have not been returned after the holidays.
[bookmark: _GoBack]This term we will be learning 2 mini topics : Blackburn and the Community and also a Drink Awareness Programme called Rory. In maths we will be busy learning about measure this term as well as numeracy activities and in literacy the focus will be on instructional writing. 
Please continue to support your child with homework activities.
Dates for your diary 
Monday 18th May – school closed for Victoria day 
Thursday 28th May – School Show P6/7s
Saturday 13th June – Gala Day
Tuesday 16th June – school sports day 
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